SOUTH EASTERN UNIVERSITY OF SRI

LANKA
NOTICE

Temporarily closure of South Eastern University of Sri Lanka for
Students as a quarantine measures to prevent the spread of coronavirus
(COVID-19) in the country

As per the instruction given by the University Grants Commission, it was
decided to temporarily close the University for students with effect from
14.03.2020 for a period of two weeks time as a quarantine measure to
prevent the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) in the country.

All the students occupying the hostels should leave the hostels and
university premises with immediate effect. University premises are
declared out of bounds for all the students.
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